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March 20, 2024 

 

This amendment is a result of questions received by the District in response to the RFP for Food Service 

Management Company.    

As a reminder, proposal submissions are due by 2:00 pm Arizona time on March 27, 2024.  Proposals 

shall be delivered to Flowing Wells Unified School District, Business Office, 1556 W Prince Rd, Tucson, 

AZ 85705. 

 

1. Since the District began CEP on March 18, 2024, should the proposals submit two proformas, one 

with CEP and one without? 

 The District received approval for District-wide mid-year CEP.  However, for the purposes of the 

proforma, assume no CEP and that the district will continue with current reimbursement rates.  This will 

ensure that we can compare proposals utilizing the same assumption. 

 

 

 

 

End of Amendment #3 


